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WORKING PARTY ON RECTIFICATIONS

Submission of Proposals for Consideration
by the Working Party

At the first meeting of the Working Party it appeared that

several countries were considering the submission of lists of

rectifications of Schedules to the General Agreement. It was

therefore decided that all Delegations be informed that the next

meeting will be held on the 13th May and that requests for recti-'
fications should be forwarded to the Secretariat for circulation
by the end of the current week in order to allow other delegations

time for adequate examination.


